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Yours sincer 

Hon Terry Mulder MP 
Minister for Roads 

Wiled MR.- . 

Minister for Public Transport 
Minister for Roads 

GPO Box 2797 

Melbourne Victoria 3001 

Telephone: (03) 9095 4330 

Facsimile: (03) 9095 4483 

www.vic.gov.au  

DX 210410. 

Dear Mr Thompson 

SANDRINGHAM EAST PRIMARY SCHOOL, BAY ROAD 

Thank you for your letter dated 13 December 2011, addressed to the Hon Martin Dixon 
MP, Minister for Education, regarding the speed limit on Bay Road, Sandringham, in 
the vicinity of the Sandringham East Primary School. As this matter falls within my 
portfolio responsibilities, your letter has been referred to me for response. 

I acknowledge that Bay Road is used regularly by students accessing the school, and I 
appreciate the community's concern regarding the speed limit on Bay Road. In light of 
your representations, I am pleased to advise that VicRoads will install a school speed 
zone on Bay Road, in the vicinity of the laneway access points to both the Sandringham 
East Primary School and Sandringham College. 

I anticipate that the school speed zone will be put in place by June 2012. 

Should you require any further information, Mr Peter Todd, VicRoads' Regional 
Director — Metropolitan South East (Tel: 9881 8800), would be pleased to assist. 
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